INDIAN INSTITUTE OF RICE RESEARCH
Rajendranagar, Hyderabad-500 030

F.No. 2-29/(17)/Admin/2018 16" March, 2018

INTER OFFICE COMMUNICATION

From : Senior A« ministrative Officer, IIRR
To  :Head, PMEC

The walk-in-interview for the temporary position of Young Professional-IT under
[IRR - Core budget WS scheduled to be held on 17.3.2018 is postponed due to
administrative reasons. After fixing the date it will be placed in our website.
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SENIOR ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER



